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A bill already exists to fund wildfire. 

Oregon landowners already directly pay more for wildfire than in any other state. 

Last year Oregon saw at least seven mills close, causing the loss of nearly 700 jobs. 

You are driving Oregon taxpayers out of the state with all the tax bills, do you plan to 

keep increasing the remaining residents' burden? 

Just stop it and figure out how to live within your budget, like we're all doing. We are 

feeling like a swarm of black-faced hornets right now. 


